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26th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please find below some important information. 
 
Strike action by members of the National Education Union 

 

I am writing to you about forthcoming strike action by the National Education Union (NEU), one of the 

main teaching trade unions. You may have seen coverage of this in the news, and I wanted to inform 

you about the impact this is likely to have at our school. 

 

There are three national and one regional day strikes planned.  The strike days that are likely to affect 

schools in this area are: 

 

 

• Wednesday 1 February 2023 

• Tuesday 28 February 2023 [English regions: Northern, North West, Yorkshire & The Humber] 

• Wednesday 15 March 2023  

• Thursday 16 March 2023  

 

The NEU has posted a document for parents, carers and grandparents that explains their reasons for 

taking strike action.  It can be found at https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view if you wish to read it. 

 

I am writing to inform you that our school will be open to all pupils. 

 

I would also like to outline that national strike by teachers is very unusual.  Taking strike action is not 

something that any teacher would undertake lightly.  Those on strike will have thought long and hard 

about their decision and will also lose pay for the days that they are on strike. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Helen Hepworth 

 

Head teacher  

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 

https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view
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